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Wow, whoever wrote this bill is extremely out of touch with how things work in the 

real world. Our state touts the highest level of voter engagement due to the manner 

in which we conduct our voting. Making a change to the best system in the country is 

tone-deaf at best and malicious at worst. I can only assume this bill was written with 

malice on their rotten hearts. Shame on them. Maintain vote by mail or encounter the 

wrath of the people! 


